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Dear Nathan, 
  
Re:  SVHA (NSW Private Hospitals) Support Services Enterprise Agreement 
 
Further to our recent without prejudice discussions, St. Vincent’s Health Australia has 

agreed to pass on an administrative increase to the hourly rates for all affected 
employees by 2.25%.  This would take effect from the first full pay period in January 
2022. 
 
Specifically these are the pay periods ending 16th January 2022 (The Mater Hospital 
and St Vincent’s Private Community Hospital Griffith) and 23rd January 2022 (St 
Vincent’s Private Sydney).  
   
Given St. Vincent’s Health is currently correcting the underpayments for the Kronos 
outage on 27th May 2022, our Payroll Services will look to pay the accumulated back 
pay in June 2022.  The payments are anticipated to be made as follows: 

 Week commencing 13.06.2022: SVPS 

 Week commencing  20.06.2022: MHS & Griffith   
 
I would also like to confirm the first meeting for the negotiation of the new agreement 
will be in the week commencing Monday 11 July 2022.  
  
St Vincent’s will send a meeting invitation in the near future. Could you please advise 
who else from HSU would attend this meeting and can you provide a list of job 
representatives as soon as you can? 
 
We anticipate distributing the Notices of Representational Rights to all eligible 
employees during June 2022, and the parties can exchange any items for discussion 
shortly thereafter.  
 
Regards, 

 

Anna Clarke 
Director of HR, Private Hospitals 
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